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Dear Potential Sponsor,

My name is Michael Kilby and I am writing to request your sponsorship in supporting the success of the Smoking In The Foothills Barbecue Competition and Festival. This annual event will take place in Historic Downtown Lenoir on October 20th and 21st, 2017. Smoking In The Foothills is a small volunteer-based non-profit that will hold the third annual festival to raise money and awareness for the local charities in our community. 

Smoking In The Foothills Barbecue Competition and Festival is sanctioned by the Kansas City Barbecue Society (KCBS). The KCBS is the largest barbecue organization in the world with over 19,000 members. Not only is the Smoking In The Foothills Barbecue Competition and Festival sanctioned by the KCBS, but we have also proudly received a Proclamation from Governor Roy Cooper designating this event a North Carolina Championship Event. 
KCBS representatives and judges will be traveling to Lenoir to represent the KCBS at this event.  We have had a great deal of interest from these representatives and judges who will be traveling from all over the country from as far away as California. The past two years the festival generated over a 1,600,000.00 impact on our local economy. Not only did we generate that economic impact we were able to give Six Thousand Dollars ($6,000.00) to local charities. Total for two years $15,000.00.  This festival will again bring participants, cook teams and their families from all over the country to compete, judge and participate in this family oriented festival. Many of these people will again be staying overnight in Lenoir in our local hotels and spending their dollars in our community.  
None of this will be possible without our Sponsors. With your sponsorship you will help us again bring to Lenoir a world class barbecue event that will have a positive economic impact on our community while also positively representing Lenoir’s image on a national stage. As an event sponsor, you will enjoy heightened visibility of your commitment to our community. You will also be helping us to encourage residents and visitors to discover a weekend of food, fun and music in our hometown, The City of Lenoir.  

I look forward to working with you and will be contacting you within the next few days. In the meantime I invite you to visit our website listed below, as well as the KCBS website. 
Sincerely yours,

Michael J. Kilby

Smoking In The Foothills

Website: www.smokinginthefoothills.com
Email: smokinginthefoothills@gmail.com   
KCBS Website: www.kcbs.us 
